
 
                                                                                                                  Route de Vinon-sur-Verdon - CS 90 046 - 13067 St Paul Lez Durance Cedex - France  

Contact:  Emilie Blanchet – Procurement & Contracts Division - Tel. +33 4 42 17 61 42 
 e-mail: emilie.blanchet@iter.org  

 
  

 
To: Domestic Agencies (DAs) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
IO Tender Reference: IO/23/OT/70000862/EBT  
 
Title: Interim agencies 
 
Subject: Prior Indicative Notice (PIN) 

 
Dear colleagues,  

 
The ITER Organization intends to launch an Open Tender process in the coming weeks as 
indicated above and in accordance with the details in the attached Prior Indicative Notice (PIN). 
In this regard, and to provide some introductory information about the forth-coming tender, we 
kindly request the attached PIN to be published on your DA website with immediate effect for 
a period of 14 days.  
 
The advance notification is to alert companies, institutions or other eligible entities to the forth-
coming tender, and provide information to promote healthy competition, allowing interested 
parties time to decide whether to participate in the tender or not.    
 
Please could you kindly acknowledge receipt of this e-mail and confirm once the PIN is 
published on your website. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Emilie Blanchet 
Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
Annexes: 

- Prior Indicative Notice   
- Technical Specifications 

 
 
 


